
After decades of public service with Planned 
Parenthood, Cynthia Mathews retired in 2007. 
In honor of her retirement, Cynthia and her family 
and friends established a scholarship fund to benefit 
UCSC students pursuing studies or internships 
related to reproductive rights, health policy, 
healthcare professions, or public health.

Students must be returning to the campus for 
one or more quarters following their study or 
internship.

APPLICATION DEADLINE:  
FRIDAY, MAY 4, 2018 BY 3PM

For more information contact Veronica Lopez-Duran: 
213 Oakes College, vlopez1@ucsc.edu, 459-2371

CYNTHIA MATHEWS 
SCHOLARSHIP

THE SCHOLARSHIP WILL PROVIDE 
UP TO A TOTAL OF $500 FOR ONE 
OR TWO QUALIFIED STUDENTS

Application materials can be found at
communitystudies.ucsc.edu
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